LEGAL NOTICE
INVITATION TO BID
The City of Meriden is accepting sealed bids for:
B020-04
For:                          DEMOLITION OF 260 COOK AVENUE, SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENTIAL

For:                                                                          CITY OF MERIDEN

The work includes but is not limited to the demolition of, removal and disposal of asbestos and/or any other hazardous materials at 260 Cook Avenue, Meriden, CT 06451.

Bids shall be submitted on forms and in the manner specified.  Forms and specifications may be obtained from the Purchasing Department or on the City of Meriden website, www.meridenct.gov.  Bids will be accepted at the Purchasing Department, Room 210 City Hall 142 East Main Street, Meriden, CT 06450-8022 until 2:00 PM local time on August 27, 2019 at which time they will be publicly opened and read.

        Each bid shall be accompanied by a Certified Check or Bid Bond in the amount of ten (10%) of the amount bid.  

Bid documents will be made available electronically at no cost.  Contact the Purchasing Department via email at meridenpurchasing@meridenct.gov to request electronic documents.  Bid documents are also available for download on the City of Meriden’s website www.meridenct.gov.
          
        The City of Meriden urges minority firms and women’s business enterprises to submit a bid.

The right is reserved to reject any or all bids in whole or in part, to award any item, group of items, or total bid, and to waive informality or technical defects, if it is deemed to be in the best interest of the City of Meriden.
 
        Any bid received after the time and date specified shall not be considered.

No bidder may withdraw their bid within sixty (60) days of the date of the bid opening. Should there be reasons why the contract cannot be awarded within the specified period, the time may be extended by mutual agreement between the City of Meriden and the bidder.

                                                                                                          
                                                                                                          Adam B. Tulin
                                                                                                          Purchasing Officer
                                                                                                          City of Meriden, CT 06450-8022
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